
   

 

March 2, 2023 
 
 
 
Jacob Howington, General Manager 
GFL Environmental 
3821 Cooke Blvd 
Chesapeake, V  23323 
 
 
Dear Mr. Howington: 
 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Isle of Wight County has accepted your proposal for residential 
solid waste collection and disposal franchise ordinance and agreement. 
 
The scope of services shall be per the terms, conditions, exceptions and expectations outlined in 
in RFP# 23-4110-0000 and your subsequent proposal dated February 17, 2023  The term of the 
overall contract  is for five (5) years, beginning July 1, 2023 through 6/30/2028, with the County’s 
option to extend services for an additional term. 
 
No work should commence until a contract has been signed. This contract will be managed under 
the Public Works Division, Isle of Wight County.   If you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact Mr. Michael Etheridge, Solid Waste Manager @ (757) 365-1652,  or 
metheridge@isleofwightus.net. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Erin Wishall 
Purchasing Agent 
(757) 365-6283 
ewishall@isleofwightus.net 
 
 

mailto:ewishall@isleofwightus.net

